James C. Perry
511 Holiday Drive
Phone: 931-510-8972, perap@pcitlink.net
Crossville, TN 38555

July 11, 2013

Hon. J. H. Graham, III, Mayor

City of Crossville

Members of Crossville City Council
City Lake Commission

Crossville, Tennessee 38555

Dear Mayor Graham, Crossville City Council Members, and City Lake Commission

Thank you for the opportunity to have served on the City Lake Commission Board for the
past few years.

It has certainly been an honor and privilege, however, due to other personal commitments I
regretfully submit my resignation, effective immediately. '

P

V James C. Perry




